January 31, 2012

Ms. Yvonne Wu Craig
Grant Development Office
Chabot College

25555 Hesperian Blvd.
Hayward, CA 94545

Dear Ms. Wu-Craig:

Breakfast of Champions, Oakland is pleased to announce that Chabot College,
Architecture Department will be the recipient of our 2011 Annual Breakfast of
Champions grant in the amount $5,000. We thank you for your participation in
our program and are looking forward to hearing how the grant benefited the
school.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Beth Power

Executive Director, Breakfast of Champions

Cc: Connie Ng-Wong, Port of Oakland




